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Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Thank you for your committed efforts in 

support of True Mother's soon to be arrival in 

America, standing up with her at Madison 

Square Garden on July 15. Over the past weeks 

I've been challenging myself, along with my 

wife, Juanita, our local Pastors, brothers and 

sisters in outreach effort to the Churches, 

community associations and just about 

anybody we know in a significant way, to be at 

the Garden on Saturday. 

 

This gathering is an offering for the sake of 

America, the direction I hope this country will 

go in the coming years, beginning NOW. I see 

it that way and am empowered to do what I do 

with that thought in mind. Weeks ago, when 

the word came that the requested offering to 

support the effort was $700 per family, my gut 

reaction was "ouch". Where will I dig to get 

that? 

 

I am always conscious that offerings are about giving willfully and freely during a window of opportunity 

in time, and for this reason alone, I move myself to do whatever I can during that time, not after. A 

suggestion is made, but what is more important, I think, is that each family, each individual reflect on the 

meaning of the offering, the moment, and give the best they can, be it the "suggested" offering, more if 

possible, or less in quantity, no less in quality. You do what you truly can. 

 

This time I dug up the password for my "untouchable" reserves, pulled out $700 and added an extra $20. 

That's me. 

 

I encourage you to do your share during the next day, before dawn breaks on July 15. 

 

How? The fastest way is to click here and follow through. 

 

I thank you, 

 

Blessings to you and your family. See you at the Garden. 

 

Edner Pierre-louis, NY District portauprince1@ gmail,com 
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